

LITHUANIAN RUGBY FEDERATION

Association, 190773236, 6 Žemaitės St., LT-03117 Vilnius, tel. (8 6) 009 0840, e-mail info@regbis.lt

To: Georgian Rugby Union

Notice

Assessing the situation, I would like to emphasize that the Lithuanian and Georgian rugby federations have always supported, maintain and will maintain good relations with the Georgian rugby federation, because it is a rugby community, not only close friendship between our countries, but also by wonderful sport - rugby.

We never confuse our friendship with our close cooperation with politics, so we accept this as a very small misunderstanding that we have already clarified and resolved.

Thank you for the long and close cooperation and friendship, that is very important to our organization.

We look forward to even greater cooperation and joint projects in the future. Thank you for our meeting.

From the heart,

Irmantas Kukulskis

President of Lithuanian rugoy federat